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Kia Ora Te Kakano Whānau, 

 

As a team we have been working together to 

create a plan to continue learning for tamariki 

within our team. 

 

Over the next few days your child's teacher will get in contact with you and talk 

about how we will be moving forward. It is going to be a new way of learning that 

we will navigate together. 

 

As you would have heard, the school holidays have been brought forward. This 

means from the 30th of March until the 14th of April the Te Kakano tamariki can 

enjoy their time at home, exploring their toys and playing with whānau. Schooling 

will therefore start on Wednesday the 15th of April.  

 

Your child's teacher will share what will be happening during this time over the 

phone. They will explain how work will  be shared, what it will look like and talk to 

you about the best way to contact you and your child. 

 

In the meantime there are places to find home activities on the school website. Go 

to the ‘Information’ tab at the top of the website and click on ‘Learning from 

Home.’ You can use these over the school holidays.  

 

Take care of yourselves, your whānau and stay at home.  

 

Ngā Mihi 

 

Jenna - ​jhutchings@dannevirkesouth.school.nz 

Anna - ​amurphy@dannevirkesouth.school.nz 

Kristina - ​kmccrae@dannevirkesouth.school.nz 

Caroline - ​cheald@dannevirkesouth.school.nz 

Donna - ​dmason@dannevirkesouth.school.nz 

Cath - ​cbone@dannevirkesouth.school.nz 
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